
ATTENTION FINANCIAL SECRETARIES 

MONETARY DONATION REMINDER 

 

•When submitting donations to one of our programs –  

(Providenza, Gifts of Love, Scholarship, Cooley’s Anemia, etc.) please 
make the check payable to I.C.F. or Italian Catholic Federation.  In the 
memo, indicate the fund where you like the donation directed.   

 

•Additionally, when making donations to multiple programs, please 
write a separate check for each donation as there is an individual 
account for each fund. 

 

•Finally, we ask that all donations be made by check, cashier’s check or 
money order.  We prefer not to place cash in the depository. 

 

•These simple steps will assist our office staff in processing your 
donations.   

 

Thank you for your continued support to the I.C.F. programs. 


